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Boys’ Cricket Gala Day 2024  
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent Burke Ward PS at the PSSA Cricket Gala Day. The day 
will be held at Norm Fox Oval on Wednesday 25 September 2024.   
 
Students will travel to and from the event by bus and will be required to pay $4 (with the school 
subsidising the remaining cost). Students will meet at school and the bus will leave Burke Ward at 
approximately 9.00am and return around 2.30pm.  
 
Every student attending the Gala Day will be required to bring: 

● A water bottle 
● School hat 
● Asthma puffer (if necessary)   
● Lunch  
● Recess – there may also be a canteen open on the day (to be confirmed by organising 

school)     
 
Students will need to wear their red Burke Ward t-shirt, black shorts or pants and appropriate 
footwear. Students will be provided necessary cricket equipment. They may also bring their own 
cricket equipment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr Jurd or Miss Yee at school. Please inform Mr Jurd or 
Miss Yee if your child cannot attend the carnival on this day as soon as possible.  
 
Personal injury statement  
I can confirm that I understand that, in the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover is 
provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in relation to school sporting activities, 
physical education lessons or any other school activity.  
 
Concussion acknowledgement   
If my child is diagnosed with concussion at any time, I must inform the school and provide a medical 
clearance to support their return to sport and physical activity. If my child experiences a suspected 
concussion during a school activity, they will be removed from the activity and medical follow-up 
recommended.  
 
 
Ben Jurd          Carolyn Yee                             Kate Hogg  
Organising teacher   Team Manager   Principal  
 
 

Notes due back Friday 20 September 2024 
 

 
 



 
Boys Cricket Gala Day 2024  

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend the PSSA Cricket Gala 
Day, to be held on Friday 25 September, at Norn Fox Oval. I understand that my child will travel by 
bus and that the cost of the day is $4.  
 

• I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current 
NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s 
policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be 
exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child 
will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public 
health orders.  

• I can confirm that I understand that, in the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover 
is provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in relation to school sporting 
activities, physical education lessons or any other school activity.   

• If my child is diagnosed with concussion at any time, I must inform the school and provide a 
medical clearance to support their return to sport and physical activity. If my child experiences 
a suspected concussion during a school activity, they will be removed from the activity and 
medical follow-up recommended.  

• I affirm that, to the best of my knowledge, my child/ward has no medical condition or injury 
that places him/her at risk by participating in this sport activity.  

• In the event of any accident or illness, I authorise the obtaining, on my behalf, of an 
ambulance and any such medical assistance that my child/ward may require. I accept full 
responsibility for expenses incurred.  

 
 
Signed_____________________________    Date ____________________  
   


